

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

TUFTS UNIVERSITY

136 HARRISON AVENUE BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02111

SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

MEMO TO: John J. Donovan, Ph.D.

FROM:

LAURO F. CAVAZOS, Ph.D., ACTING DEAN

DATE:

AUGUST, 1974

On behalf of the Tufts University School of Medicine I am honored to present to you the enclosed citation for your continued dedication to medical education at Tufts.

I would like to take this opportunity to express our deep appreciation for the many hours of dedicated service you give to Tufts School of Medicine and its students.

Our school enjoys a reputation of high excellence in teaching, and our students benefit daily from the medical knowledge you share with them. We are most grateful to you.

Lauro F. Cavazos, Ph.D.

Acting Dean